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Understanding the World 

We have been scientists learning all 

about growing plants.  We know they 

need soil, water and sunlight.  We have 

been writing bean diaries as we watch 

our beans grow. We have looked at  

nature and signs of Spring. 

Library Visit 

We went to visit Willowhale library.  

We learned all about the types of 

books we can borrow.  The librarian 

read us a story and we all got to use 

our library cards to take a book home. 

EAD 

We made lots of Easter crafts in  

preparation for our celebrations.  We  

collaged Spring gardens, made eggs 

and Easter bunnies. 
 

Maths 

We have been 

using number lines for adding 

and taking away.  We have been 

learning our doubles. 

Our History 

We have had great fun learning about 

our own history from when we were 

babies until now.  We have talked 

about what we could do then and now. 

We loved trying to guess who was who 

from our baby photos. 

World Book Day 

We used the Chatterpix 

app to talk about the 

characters we had 

dressed up as. 


